
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 7:17:59 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, February 27, 2021 2:09 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-27

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Frank Tucci

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As a seasonal property owner in Magnetawan, I strongly oppose and ask you to stop the impending rise in our hydro
bills.
The proposed increase is DOUBLE the rates in my area and would severely
impact owners like me.   We simply can't bear this cost.  Moreover, the PC
govt promised to keep our enegry costs in check.   This is not the time to be
introducing this kind of increase to our community.




